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February 13, 2024

Mr. Graham Steele
Information and Privacy Commissioner of Nunavut
comm@atipp-nu.ca

Re: Review Report 24-252-RR — WSCC — Privacy
GN file: 1029-30-2324WSCC0133

WSCC file: WSCC-2024001-NU01

OIPCN file: 24-102

Dear Mr. Steele,

| am writing to acknowledge that the Workers’ Safety and Compensation Commission (WSCC)
is in receipt of the Review Report 24-252-RR and its recommendation as it relates to the Access
to Information and Protection of Privacy Act (ATIPPA) complaint.

The WSCC accepts your recommendation to the effect “that the WSCC confirms that it has
placed in the Complainant’s claim file the statement that was agreed upon in correspondence
dated January 29, 2024, between myself and the WSCC’s ATIPP Coordinator (see paragraph
29 above).” The WSCC will implement the recommendation in its entirety.

Furthermore, the WSCC commits to educating its Claims staff on the necessity of strict

adherence to WSCC Policy 7.04: Personal Information Privacy Protection and to be more
cautious with respect to requests of medical records from claimants.

Regards,

%Mu@

Hon. Margaret Nakashuk
Nunavut Minister responsible for the Workers’ Safety and Compensation Commission
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